    BULLER VOLLEYBALL SEASON IS

     STARTING

ON  SUNDAY  30th AUGUST

   from   2:00pm – 5:00p.m

Then Mondays to 30th Nov.

Get your TEAM

ready for a fun-filled season!! 

For information & entry forms contact:

Allan Brodie ph: 03-542-4200

Elaine Richards ph: 789-8862

Peter Campbell  ph:  789-6421 (evenings)

or email: tasmanvolley@ts.co.nz

